
Press Release

Trillium Health Resources is pleased to announce it has been awarded a
Behavioral Health Intellectual/Developmental Disability (I/DD) Tailored Plan
contract by the North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services
(NCDHHS) to coordinate integrated services for physical and behavioral health
care in our catchment area. The contract will be effective July 1, 2022.

We will be in touch with our provider network (new and existing) over the next
year to share about training opportunities, changes to our processes, and
organizational updates. Please be sure to sign up to receive Network
Communications Bulletins and visit our website.

For more information, please view the full press release.

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. Any
questions about this Urgent Notification that does not already have an email
listed for questions from that specific section, may be sent to the following
email: NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org. These questions will be answered
in a Q&A format and published on Trillium’s website.

Urgent Notifications for Network Providers

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001y-OP6K5i7aVeYZJ-8Zu1QeJ9nuy4DoDNoggexzaAlZ4IaeUWMESsL-RqOHO5fgXhe9rdg1EYvAmzItkhn0a8b9n095n6ee2zI55-7JgkG_4%3D
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/medicaid-transformation-information-for-providers
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/sites/default/files/docs/News-Release/072721-Trillium-New-Release-Trillium-Awarded-CCH-Tailored-Plan.pdf
mailto:NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw



